From: Sarah Spears

To: Wr401program
Subject: Copco dam
Date: Monday, July 23, 2018 4:27:01 PM

Good afternoon

I know I’m late on sending this, however I’m hoping that my email will still be considered. |
am writing about this matter on behalf of my family who owns property at Lake Copco. For
many years since | was younger we have gone to that home and enjoyed the lake whether
through fishing or being on the boat. Aside from this, if the dam at Copco lake is taken away,
it means the whole lake will dry up and there will only be a small river that’s the Klamath
river. A lot of fish will die as well as a result and the supply water to people’s homes will be
affected. The negative consequences far outweigh any positive in this scenario.

Please take this email into consideration and that the Dana family is against removal of the
Copco dam.

Thank you,

Sarah Spears
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